
From: jim@chicago47.org [jim@chicago47.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 9:25 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: FW: Donation of two office chairs to 47th Ward Office 

Good Morning Steve, 
  
We received a donation of 2 used office chairs over the weekend.  Details are below.  We will inform the 
Comptroller as well.   Let me know if you need additional information. 
 
Take Care, 
  
Jim 
  
Jim Poole 
Community Specialist & Legislative Liaison 
Office of Alderman Ameya Pawar – Ward 47 
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